
VILLAGE OF EAST SYRACUSE 
Planning Board 

June 11, 2012  
 

Chairman Ron Gustafson introduced everyone, welcomed the newest member Dave Boldt. 
 
Present: Planning Board members: Ron Gustafson, Bob Murphy, Mary Albanese, Mike Boldt and 
Secretary Dawn Cramer.  
 
 
 Chairman Ron Gustafson spoke about the symposium sponsored by the City-County Planning 
Board. Ron explained the 4 hour yearly requirements. This is just one of many ways to obtain on a 
yearly basis. This is set by the Village Board of Trustees. The County is developing a county wide 
plan. You can go to future.ongov.net to view these. 
 
Chairman Gustafson talked about some of the changes taking place throughout the Village, i.e.: 
Bristol and Wal-mart. Some talk from Key Bank but nothing yet. 
 
Mike Boldt asked if the board was going to look at sustainability program for the Village. It all 
comes down to money. Mike Boldt asked if the sidewalk project was still on. Yes  
 
Chairman Gustafson said there will be no more meetings unless there is something specific. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:27PM.  
 
Respectfully submitted by,  
 
Dawn Cramer 
Planning Board Secretary 

 

 


